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No. B.18011/5/2020-GAC                  :  Dated Aizawl, the 12
th

April, 2024 
 

 

This is for information to all students of Govt. Aizawl College that Not Eligible 

Students for appearing MZU Under-Graduate Examination, May 2024 will receive a 

refund of their paid University Examination Fees from the Establishment section, Mualpui 

Campus during 16
th

 - 18
th

 April 2024. 

 

IV Semester students (BA/B.Com) under CBCS who are not eligible to appear 

UG-Examination, 2024 can still proceed to V Semester as regular students. However, they 

must ensure to clear all back papers from IV Semester alongwith other papers in VI 

Semester to complete the degree on time. 

 

 

 

   

                            Sd/- 

                              Lalbiakzuala 

                                  Principal 

                                   Govt. Aizawl College 

Memo No. B.18011/5/2020-GAC          :                   Dated Aizawl, the12 
th

April, 2024 
 

Copy to: 

1. All Heads of Department. 

2. Administrator, College Website for information and publicity. 

3. Guard File. 

4. General Secretary, Students’ Union GAC for information and circulation.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

            Principal 

                             Govt. Aizawl College  


